
Watering restrictions in effect May 15 
Posted: May 13, 2022 
 
In an effort to help prevent water shortages and to ensure there is a safe and 
plentiful supply of water for health, fire protection and environmental 
purposes, the Village will again follow crucial water conservation measures 
beginning Sunday, May 15. 
 
From May 15 to Sept. 15, lawn sprinkling and outdoor water usage is only 
permitted from 7 to 11 a.m. and 7 to 11 p.m. on odd or even dates of the 
month depending on the last digit of the address for homes and businesses. 
 
Please call the Tinley Park Public Works Department at (708) 444-5500 if you 
don't know what days you're allowed to water. 
 
 

 


